Bass Coast Shire Council = BASS
Extraordinary Vacancy COAST

DECLARATION OF RESULT
An extraordinary vacancy occurred in Western Port Ward on Bass Coast Shire Council
following the resignation of Councillor Bruce Kent on Monday 7 August 2023.

A countback of votes was not required as there was only one remaining unsuccessful
candidate from the October 2020 general election.

After providing a signed declaration that they were still qualified to be a councillor, the
following candidate was declared elected at 10:30 am on Friday 11 August 2023:

ELLIS, Geoff

Charmaine Morel
Election Manager
Victorian Electoral Commission

vec.vic.gov.au | 131 832 @ \E'f‘éi‘t’éiﬁﬂ

Commission

Authorised by D. Fleming, Acting Electoral Commissioner, 530 Collins Street, Melbourne, Victoria.



